
 

Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

11. FIFIELD TERRACE : PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought to proceed with construction of the proposed works to improve traffic 

safety in Fifield Terrace between Ensors Road and Beckford Road. 
 
 Some members questioned the need for a road hump to be installed on Fifield Terrace, near to its 

intersection with Ensors Road. 
 
 The Board resolved that the Fifield Terrace work be approved, with the deletion of the road hump. 
 
 (Phil Clearwater asked that his vote against this amended decision be recorded.) 
 
 


